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March 1, 2024 

 

Michael Diesslin 

337 Bates Ave. 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA MAIL    

 
 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 337 BATES AVENUE 

 

Michael Diesslin: 

 

This is to confirm that the February 8, 2024 orders have been withdrawn by the Department of 

Safety & Inspections Code Inspection. Your appeal is considered withdrawn, and no further 

action is needed by you.  

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Anthony Munos – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Inspector 
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